
 
Dear Friends,  
 

It is with great sadness that I write to tell you that Jeremiah Lambert (1) passed from this world a 

few hours after your departure.   He did not regain consciousness, and his last hours were peaceful 
and free of pain.  
 

I believe his time at Shiloh (2) was good for both his body and his soul.  The community here 
certainly welcomed his presence.   He will be greatly missed.  
 
In Sympathy;  
 

Maya Leland (3) 

 


